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Wednesday, 6th September 2023  

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Over the summer holidays I won a competition to take our Reception class to Glazey Days in 

Fleetwood. The children will be able to choose a pot to paint which they will be able to take home 

and keep. I am very excited to be able to take the children on their first school trip.  

 

The trip is on Tuesday 26th September 2023 and we will be getting a coach from school at 12.45 

and we will be returning to school at 3pm in time for hometime.  

 

The cost of the trip is free because I won the competition at Glazey Days however we are asking 

for a £2 voluntary contribution towards the cost of the coach, this is payable on ParentPay. School 

will be covering the cost of the coach however a contribution will help towards this. We appreciate 

your support. 

 

Any questions please feel free to ask as always.  

 

Sophie Gooch 

Reception Class Teacher  
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